December 22, 1977

Wheelock Whitney S

President, Minnesota Council
on Health ~ .

1530 Dain Tower e ‘

Minneapolis, Minnesota 55402

Dear Wheelock: L

Congratulatiohs'on YOUI brochure "Here's To Your Health." It's
marvelous to see that publie understanding of the simple, but
powerful issues of life style and health in contrast often to
professional rejeation of its importance.

Cordially,

Henry Blackburn, M.D.
Professor and Director
-Division of Health and Human Behavior

HB/rs



